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Comments: | have concerns about the impact of the Kore Mining proposed project in the Long Valley and the
prospects of large-scale mining, especially in the heart of one of this wild area of public land.

At a bare minimum, this project needs an Environmental Assessment for environmental concerns, but also to
allow for the people who would be affected the most to have a chance to make their voices heard in the fate of
the local public lands.

As a homeowner in, and even longer time visitor to and recreationalist in the Eastern Sierra, the potential impacts
to human and wildlife health, groundwater, and to the local economy are major concerns.

The Long Valley is a key piece of the landscape and experience puzzle of the Eastern Sierra-please consider this
in your careful deliberations.



